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Dear Residents, 

Welcome to the Brockport Continuing Education program! The 
mission of our program is to offer continued learning opportunities 
that meet the needs and interests of our community. 

The Brockport Continuing Education program is a self-sustaining 
program funded by enrollment fees. Since we rely solely on course 
fees, it is necessary to maintain minimum registration requirements. 
Please know that classes not meeting minimum registration 
requirements may be cancelled. Notifications for class cancellations 
due to limited registration will be made prior to first class sessions 
and refunds will be issued. Please know that class registration fees 
do not include the cost of books, materials, or supplies unless noted 
in class descriptions. 

Thank you for your support and participation in our program. We 
encourage you to contact us with questions, concerns or suggestions. 

Respectfully, 

Debra Waye, Director of Katrina Schwartz, 
Continuing Education Program Secretary 

REGISTRATION: (mail-in) 
Please mail the completed registration form with payment to: 

For Continuing Education Courses: 

Office of Continuing Education
 
Fred W. Hill School
 
Brockport Central School District
 
40 Allen Street
 
Brockport, New York 14420
 

For Driver Education Courses: 

Office of Driver Education
 
Oliver Middle School
 
Brockport Central School District
 
40 Allen Street
 
Brockport, New York 14420
 

Exception: Five-Hour Driving Course requires in-person 
registration at Brockport High School. 

All checks must be made payable to Brockport Continuing Education. 
Our office must receive your registration form and payment one 
week prior to first class session date. Please remember that prompt 
registration may reduce the likelihood of classes being cancelled due 
to low enrollment. You must be 18 years of age or older to be eligible 
to register, with the exception of those courses designed specifically 
for younger students. 

Refunds: Refunds are provided only if a student withdraws from 
the class 24 hours prior to the scheduled start date. No refunds will 
be provided after the first class. If you join a class after the scheduled 
start date, the tuition will be the same amount. If a class needs to be 
cancelled due to maintenance or weather emergencies, no partial 
refund will be issued. Refunds will be processed for courses that have been 
fully cancelled from our schedule for reasons such as low enrollment. 
Fees for registration do not include the cost of books, materials or 
supplies, unless noted. 

Class cancellation & confirmation: Individual 
cancelled classes will be rescheduled whenever possible. No refunds 
will be issued for classes that are not able to be rescheduled. No 
continuing education classes are held when Brockport schools are 
closed due to weather cancellations or emergency conditions. Please 
check the Brockport Central School website, your local TV or 
radio stations for cancellations. If you do not receive notification of 
cancellation, your class will be held. No confirmations are sent. 

Due to holiday observances, school functions or scheduled 
recesses, classes will not meet on the following dates: April 13-21, 
May 24-27, 2019 

Parking: Please be sure to park in designated areas, not in bus or 
emergency lanes. 

Contact information: 
Continuing Education Driver Education 
Katrina Schwartz Trina Kenney 
Phone: 585-637-1854 Phone: 585-637-1961 
Email: katrina.schwartz@bcs1.org Email: trina.kenney@bcs1.org 

WEMOCO adult classes: 
A vast number of vocational programs in business, health, trade and 
industrial areas are available. Information concerning offerings, 
dates, cost, etc. can be obtained by calling the Center for Workforce 
Development Office at 349-9100. 

We are now accepting registration 
and payment online! 

Visit bcs1.org/continuinged 
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Finance and Planning
 
Notary Public License Law 

Whether you are looking to become a new notary public or need 
a refresher on notary law and the duties and responsibilities 
afforded to you, this comprehensive class will provide you with the 
information necessary to pass the notary exam. During this two-
night class you will learn testing and renewal policies, procedures 
of being a notary public, as well as ways to shield yourself from 
liability in the execution of your duties. 

Fee: $45  Dates: Mondays, April 29 & May 6 
Instructor: Kristin Cavallaro Time:  6 – 8:30 p.m. 
Minimum Enrollment: 4 Maximum Enrollment: 20 
Location: Fred W. Hill Library 

All You Need to Know about “Going Solar” 
Energy cost are increasing at a rapid pace. Is it time to think about 
solar energy? With currently available tax credits and grants it is 
worth considering. We will discuss solar energy systems, how they 
work, what they cost, and your potential return on investment. Join 
solar consultant Brain Venton to learn more about “going solar”. 

Fee: $10 Date: Tuesday May 21 
Minimum Enrollment: 3 Time:  7 – 9 p.m. 
Instructor: Brian Venton Location: Fred W. Hill Library 

Please fill out the form below for Continuing Education courses and return with your payment to our office. For online registration and 
payment please visit bcs1.org/continuinged. 

MAIL-IN REGISTRATION Brockport Central School Continuing Education – Spring 2019 

Name___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Last  First  MI 

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Street  City State Zip 

Phone (Day)_____________________________________ (Evening)_________________________________________________
 

Email Address _______________________________________________________________________________________________
 

T-shirt size (if applicable to the program) Youth S, M, L, Adult S, M, L, XL _____________________________
 

1st Course Desired ____________________________________________________________________________ Fee: ________
 

2nd Course Desired ___________________________________________________________________________ Fee: ________
 

Total Fee: ________ 

Make checks payable to: Brockport Continuing Education 

Send to: Brockport Continuing Education 
Brockport Central School District 
Fred W. Hill School 
40 Allen Street 

Remember: If you don’t hear otherwise, your course will be held. 
Classes begin the week of Jan. 7, 2019 unless noted otherwise. 

Brockport, NY 14420-2296 
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Safe School Ambassadors aim to 
reduce bullyingAn Official Publication 

of the Brockport Central 

School District, Brockport, 

New York 14420-2296 
Improving school climate was the focus 

of a special training presented to 46 Hill 
students on Nov. 30 and Dec. 3. The Safe 
School Ambassador Program teaches students 
how to identify conflict and intervention 
skills to prevent situations from escalating. 
There are three primary responsibilities in the 
job description: notice, think, act. Students 
participated in a variety of activities to gain 
a deeper understanding of types of conflict 
and the negative impact of bullying. Pictured here is the bruised apple activity in which 
students passed around apples and said mean things to them. Teachers then cut open 
the apples and showed students that they were bruised on the inside, demonstrating the 
negative impact of hurtful words. 

Students from different social groups were nominated by teachers to participate in the 
program. This year 22 fifth-graders and 24 fourth-graders underwent the training. 
Brockport was the first district in New York State to implement the Safe School 
Ambassador program. 

Lesli C. Myers-Small, Ed.D., 
Superintendent 

Jerilee DiLalla, Assistant Superintendent 
for Human Resources 

Darrin Winkley, Assistant 
Superintendent for Business 

Lynn Carragher, Assistant to the 
Superintendent for Inclusive Education 

and Instruction 

Susan Hasenauer, Assistant to the 
Superintendent for Elementary Instruction 

Rachel Kluth, Ed.D, Assistant to the 
Superintendent for Secondary Instruction 

Kerry Sharp, Editor 

Lisa Constantine, Graphic Designer 

Terry Ann Carbone, President                                 
Term Expires June 30, 2019 

Jeffrey Harradine, Vice President 
Term Expires June 30, 2022 

David Howlett, Trustee 
Term Expires June 30, 2020 

Daniel Legault, Trustee 
Term Expires June 30, 2021 

Robert Lewis, Trustee 
Term Expires June 30, 2023 

Kathleen Robertson, Trustee 
Term Expires June 30, 2019 

Michael Turbeville, Trustee 
Term Expires June 30, 2023 

Author visit leaves BHS students 
humbled and inspired 

You could hear a pin drop in the high school auditorium 
on Nov. 29 as a Democratic Republic of Congo refugee 

shared her story of resilience with high school students and 
staff. Sandra Uwiringiyimana wrote the book titled, "How 
Dare the Sun Rise: Memoirs of a War Child," a book that 
brought high school students and staff together in a reading 
project. In the book, Uwiringiyimana tells her story of 
surviving a massacre, immigrating to Rochester and turning 
adversity into activism. 

Uwiringiyimana spent her childhood fleeing periodically during times of war. When she was 
10, she survived a massacre that left her 6-year-old sister, aunt and many others dead. During 
her presentation to juniors and seniors, she recalled the night of the massacre through teary 
eyes, to which the students responded with an encouraging round of applause. 

Uwiringiyimana focused her messaging on the power of kindness and 
understanding. 

"The one thing I want people to take away is learning to look at the one next 
to you as an individual, as a human who experiences joy and pain and 

heartache," said Uwiringiyimana. "Getting to know people as humans and 
not through your preconceived notions...that is what changes the world." 

Though Uwiringiyimana was not warmly welcomed into the U.S., 
she credits the kind individuals who took the time to get to know her 
for her success. 

"I would not have known my voice mattered if it weren't for the people here in the 
Rochester community," said Uwiringiyimana. 

Uwiringiyimana led two assemblies at the high school, one for freshmen and 
sophomores and one for juniors and seniors. She also spoke that evening at the 

Seymour Library during an event open to the community. 

Winter Recess
No School

Feb. 18 – 22 
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